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Busing Information for Exploring New Horizons Outdoor Schools at Sempervirens
Here is some pertinent information for the person who is scheduling buses.

Bus drop off information

· Buses should arrive at the outdoor school at 11:00 AM on the first day of program.

· Buses should not take Bear Creek Road as it is too curvy for buses to drive on.

· The preferred route for buses from highway 17 is to take the Mount Hermon Road Exit and then take this to Graham Hill Road and to Highway 9 and to Highway 236.  Our school is 6.5 miles from Boulder Creek.  Our parking lot is just after a sign saying Little Basin on the right side of the road.
Bus pick up information

· Buses should arrive at the outdoor school at 11:00 AM on the last day of program.
· The counselors will load up the luggage, the students will eat lunch and the buses should leave our school around 11:45 AM.
Please call our office with any other questions: (831) 338-3077
